
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 
TO DISCUSS TMWA’S PROPOSED RATE ADJUSTMENTS 

 

Tuesday, November 14, 2023 from 5:30 – 6:30 p.m. 

South Valleys Library, Diamond Room at 15650 Wedge Pkwy., Reno, NV 

Wednesday, November 15, 2023 from 5:30 – 6:30 p.m. 

Truckee Meadows Water Authority, Independence Room, 1355 Capital Blvd, Reno, NV 

Tuesday, December 5, 2023 – 5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 

McKinley Arts & Culture Center, Auditorium, 925 Riverside Drive, Reno NV 

Monday, December 11, 2023 – 5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 

Spanish Springs Library, Paiute Room, 7100 Pyramid Way, Sparks, NV 

 

Truckee Meadows Water Authority (“TMWA”) will hold public open houses on Tuesday, November 14; 

Wednesday, November 15; Tuesday, December 5; and Monday, December 11. All workshops will run from 

5:30 to 6:30 p.m. at the locations listed above. The purpose of these gatherings is to receive input and 

comments from the public on TMWA’s proposed rate adjustment, which will be reflected in the June 2024 

water bill.. Customers are encouraged to attend these meetings to get more information about the proposed 

rate adjustment and have an opportunity to provide feedback, which will be presented to the TMWA Board 

of Directors and Standing Advisory Committee. For additional information, please go to 

https://tmwa.com/rates2024/.  

This Notice of Public Open House is posted at the following locations: Truckee Meadows Water Authority 

(1355 Capital Blvd., Reno), www.tmwa.com and State of Nevada Public Notice Website, 

https://notice.nv.gov/. 

Members of the public who are disabled and require special accommodations should contact TMWA at 

834-8002 at least 24 hours in advance.  For those unable to attend, public comments can also be submitted 

online at: https://tmwa.com/rates-2024-comments/ or email: rates@tmwa.com.  
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